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Comments: We are long- time Yreka residents and are quite familiar with the area proposed for the project.

It is clearly an area of concern for wildfire hazard and ours is a vulnerable community, we heartily endorse the

project objectives. We particularly appreciate the philosophy of "moving toward a diverse fire-resilient

ecosystem."

 

Thank you for the opportunity to speak to this project,

Sincerely,

David and Betsey Shuteroff


